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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

This has been a pretty busy week the for Wood County Emergency Communications

(WCEC) and Parkersburg Amateur Radio Klub (PARK) Amateurs.  On Thursday evening,

several Amateurs were busy getting ready for the Parkersburg Homecoming by

setting up a 24 foot by 60 foot canopy, the tables, and the chairs for the BINGO

games.  Another 24 foot by 40 foot canopy was set up for the children music

competition on Friday evening, and the Arm Wrestling competition on Saturday.

The BINGO games were operated from about 5:00 pm to 11:00 pm on Friday, and from

about 1:00 pm to about 10:00 pm on Saturday.  Before the BINGO games started on

Saturday at least 20 Amateurs spent four hours providing the safety and timing

communications for the half marathon, which started at 8:00 am.  At the end of

the homecoming, and after the fireworks, the Amateurs had to take everything

down, load all of the equipment on trailers, and take it to storage.  The

equipment made it to storage, and the Amateurs headed for home at about 1:00 am

this morning.

The Deerwalk community has asked for the use of one of the WCEC 24 foot by 40

canopies for their homecoming.  Their homecoming will be held this coming

Saturday, and the canopy needs to be set up on Friday.  This week won't be quite

as busy.

On Thursday a few Amateurs will be going to Ripley to attend the meeting of the

Statewide Interoperabilty Network (SIRN).  This will be one of the first in

person meeting that will be held since the Covid-19 outbreak.

There were only 34 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.
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